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APPROVED/REVISED 
MINUTES 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 
 
These minutes are a general summary of the meeting and are not a verbatim transcription.  
 
July 2, 2019    Present: John Katz 
       Rich Vazzana  
       Joseph Dowdell 
       Catherine Savoca 
       George Hanlon                                                                     
       Joseph Fossi, Vice Chair 
       Rebecca Mucchetti, Chair        
 
     Absent: Charles Robbins 
       Mark Zeck  
        
                                                                                                                                     
Also Present:   Richard Baldelli, Director of Planning and Zoning  

  Daniel Robinson, Assistant Planner 
   Glen Chalder, Planimetrics 
  Eileen White, Recording Secretary      

    
At 7:30 p.m. Chair Mucchetti called the meeting to order.  Ms. Mucchetti gave an overview of 
the meeting. 
 
PENDING ITEMS 
 
NEW ITEMS 
 

1. POCD Discussion 
 
Mr. Glen Chalder and the Commission went through the summary of community comments and 
input from the Listening Sessions as contained in Section 8 of the prepared binders and the 
Grand List Goals Factsheet, and the Telephone Survey.   
 
The Telephone Survey will start at the end of July and stretch out over the rest of the summer. 
 
Items of discussion in this first run-through of the Booklet included: 
 

• How to structure the presentation of the Plan of Conservation and Development such as 
with color formatting and sidebars 

• Whether the “Arts” should be a subsection 
• How to incorporate suggestions of wording by certain Commissions or Boards  
• The concept of Resiliency 
• Including possible tools to preserving open space 
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• Affordable Housing’s place in the POCD 
 
Each question in the Telephone Survey was considered and some were modified or removed. 
 
Mr. Katz left the meeting at 10 p.m. 
 
The Commission and Mr. Chalder will meet again in September. 
 
Hearing no further discussion, the Chair adjourned the meeting at 10:01 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Eileen White 
 
 
 
 
 


